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US universities’ delegation visits Jamia Millia Islamia 
 
A delegation of educationists and administrators from 11 universities in United States today 
visited Jamia Millia Islamia (JMI) to explore possibilities of having collaboration and exchange 
of faculty members, researchers and students, as part of International Educational Administrators 
Programme. 
 
The delegation included academicians from Clark University, University of Washington Bothell, 
Cheyney University of Pennsylvania and Georgia Institute of Technology.  
 
The delegates were welcomed by JMI Vice Chancellor Prof. Talat Ahmad who informed them 
about the existing tie-ups of JMI with various foreign universities. He told them about the 
research and educational programmes of the university and expressed his willingness to have 
collaborations with American universities in various educational arenas and vice-versa. 
 
The delegation also separately held discussions with Deans and Directors of various Faculties 
and Centres which was presided over by JMI Pro Vice Chancellor Prof. Shahid Ashraf. 
 
The delegation also visited AJK-Mass Communication Research Centre (MCRC).  
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